
NHGFOA Cooperative Purchasing and Procurement Committee 
 
In recognition of the generally limited resources and staff dedicated to municipal purchasing across 
our state, the Cooperative Purchasing and Procurement Committee of the New Hampshire 
Government Finance Officers Association provides opportunities for municipal employees involved 
with purchasing issues to cooperate to attain greater efficiencies and economy. Additionally, this 
committee will provide to the NHGFOA membership timely information on topics and issues 
common to us all, including, but not limited to:  bids and RFP’s, best practices, sample Purchasing 
ordinances, and emerging trends in public purchasing. 


